o}
(_/

CAPITALCITY

PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL

SY2021-22
Refusal of Benefits Form
National School Lunch Program (NSLP)

Capital City Public Charter School requires each student to have a school lunch application or Refusal of Benefits
Form on file for the current school year.

Families that do not want to apply for Free and Reduced Meals must complete a Refusal of Benefits Form to
be received no later than Monday, October 4, 2021.

This form may be returned by email to foodservice@ccpcs.org or by regular mail to:

Food Service

Capital City Public Charter School
100 Peabody Street NW
Washington, DC 20011.

NSLP requires that families that refuse benefits must pay for any lunches taken by their student(s).

Parent/ Guardian Name:

[:l Check this box if you do not wish to sign up for the National School Lunch Program.

Student’s First Name: Student’s Last Name: Grade:

If you have questions about the National School Lunch Program benefits, please contact the Food Service
team at 202.808.9726 or by email at foodservice@ccpcs.org.

Parent / Guardian Signature:




